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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure increases the county population requirement to establish a County Public Defender 

office from 300,000 people to 600,000 people based on the 2020 Federal Decennial Census. In 

consultation with officials from Oklahoma Indigent Defense Systems (OIDS), HB3765 would 

ensure that OIDS continues to provide trial services to the counties which they already serve, 

thereby maintaining their budgetary status quo.  

 

Therefore, in its current form, HB3765 is not anticipated to have an impact on state budget or 

appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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